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Issue 17  Term 4, Week 9, 2017 

We wish to sincerely thank all our tremendous Sponsors who generously contributed 

to our College Fete on Saturday 9 December, 2017.  Without such companies,  

individuals, families, St Charbel’s College Parents & Friends Association and the many 

volunteers this event would not have taken place. 

The day was opened with a visit and blessing from His Excellency Bishop  

Antoine Tarabay.  Our College Fete was very much enjoyed by all who attended and 

participated.  Thank you again and may the Lord reward each and every one of you 

with his blessings at Christmas and the New Year. 


